From: registrar

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0110
Date: Wednesday, September 1, 2021 5:12:31 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, September 1, 2021 12:43 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-01

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0110

-- Name --
Brandon McGourty

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I strongly oppose EB-2021-0110. As the main provider for my family, I already work 60+ hours per week, which is

already too much time away from my family.

Imagine how many extra hours I would have to work JUST to be able to pay for electricity if the rates were to
quadruple? Shame on Hydro One. Clearly, all they care about is how much money they can steal from customers.
They already charge insane monthly fees in our rural communities; if these rates were to pass, we would all go
bankrupt. Again, I strongly oppose and would hope that the OEB would consider how they would feel if they had to

suddenly pay upwards of $1000/month for hydro.

-- Attachment --
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